
April 19, 2013

SUSANNE TODD TO PRESENT AT UPCOMING 
NORTH CAROLINA ADVOCATES FOR JUSTICE 
SEMINAR
Susanne Todd will present at the April 19, 2013 North Carolina Advocates for Justice seminar entitled 
“Eminent Domain Practice in 2013: The Rules They Are A Changin’…Or Are They?” in Greensboro, 
NC.  Susanne is a member of Johnston, Allison & Hord’s Condemnation & Land Use practice group 
and is a frequent speaker and author on condemnation matters.   

Please note that the above text does not constitute legal advice nor does it create an attorney-client 
relationship.  Should you be in need of legal services regarding a particular matter, please reach out 
directly to one of our attorneys. Click here for our full website disclaimer.
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